

THE UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS (SOUTHWESTERN)

MEDICAL SCHOOL AT DALLAS



BOB FENLEY. DIRECTOR OF INFORMATION

JOHN WEEKS, ASSOCIATE DIRECTOR

DALLAS--Dr. Robert L. Stubblefield of The University of Texas (Southwestern) Medical School at Dallas has been named president-elect of the Association of Department of Psychiatry Chairmen.

The action took place during the recent meeting of the American Psychiatric Association in San Francisco.

Dr. Stubblefield, professor and chairman of the Department of Psychiatry at the Dallas medical school since 1957, will take office in May 1971.

He is president-elect of the American Association of
Psychiatric Services for Children, a member of the National Advisory
Mental Health Council of the National Institute of Mental Health,
a member of the board of the Joint Commission on Mental Health of
Children and a board member of the American Board of Psychiatry and
Neurology.

Two other members of Southwestern's psychiatry department,
Dr. H. James Stuart and Dr. Kanellos Charalampous, were named fellows
in the APA.

MAY 21, 1970